
Dear Special Committee Members, 

 

 

After having the privilege of reviewing the redistricting maps passed by the House in their current form I 

support the efforts of the committee. These redistricting maps will ensure future elections are fair and that 

both parties are equally represented.  

 

I ask that you please pass the maps as-is. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michael Belanger 

Cornish 


